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16/12/2021  12:36:342021/4981/P COMMNT Sarah Dewis I object strongly to the replacement of the existing wooden fence by a brick wall.  Firstly, it is out of character 

with the wooded look of this part of the back of Gainsborough Gardens. Secondly, the process of digging 

foundations for the new brick wall presents a threat to the lime trees growing there.
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